
SSVPOA  

Board meeting called to order @11:04 am on December 10
th

 2016 by Shaun Riley              

Meeting was held at Silver Springs Methodist church 

Courtesy of Joe Bates Church Elder, and the Silver Springs Methodist church 

Officers in attendance 

Shaun Riley, Douglas Seal, Cindy Riley 

 Bill Faulkner, Donald Beam,   

Board Members 

Al Skinner - Ruth Briggs - Loraine Demma- Joanna Rhodes- Ruth Briggs 

Floyd Worthington-Carol Lane 

Home owners Joseph Bates-Bernadette Vegc-Guy & Wanda Hickman-Charles & Jean Nellis 

Rick & Delores Shake-Helen Sinagra-Sue Mitchell-Stephanie Jacklin-Gary & Nancy Brinck 

Mary Ann & Ric Smith-Daniel & Annette Sossaman-Robert & Patricia Janssen 

Karen Randolph-Walt Migut-Pam Faulkner. 

Guest Lt Riker of the Marion County Sheriff’s Department 

Lt Riker Gave a talk about Crime in our area and steps we should take to prevent any incidents to our homes and 

property. 

Securing your property, locking your sheds, houses and cars is most important. 

Be on the lookout for strangers in the area and call the Sheriff’s office for anything suspicious. 

Do not try to stop them yourself.  

Citizen’s on Patrol is seeking volunteers to ride the community. They are short Staffed. 

They act as the eyes and ears for the Sheriff’s department  

They have no enforcement powers and are trained to see and report. 

The applications are available at the Sheriff’s office along with other information. 

Financial reports were handed out and reflect a balance of $5,233.14 on 11/30/2016. 

And the proposed budget for 2017. With an estimated income of $12,207.50 



A suggestion for a Welcoming committee and Block watch was made and discussed for possible formation in the 

near future. 

The election of officers and board members for 2017 was discussed. 

 All officers and board members were voted on and approved for the 2017 

Don Beam discussed the pothole situation and Marion Counties plan of operation for the future. 

Meeting adjourned at 12:15 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 


